
ANNOUNCEMENT
As we approach the Christmas festivities, the Patriarchate
announces  to  its  Priests,  Care  takers  and  congregation
throughout its jurisdiction that there has been no change in
the festal cycle according to the Julian calendar which we
follow.

Therefore, on December 12/25, 2018, the Patriarchate does not
celebrate Christmas, but the commemoration of St. Spyridon,
the wonderworker, Bishop of Trimythounta, and on this day, the
members of the flock are able to socially congratulate the
members of the other Christian denominations who celebrate the
Christmas  Feast  on  this  day,  according  to  the  Gregorian
Western calendar.
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